
Sagebrush Quilters Guild 
Meeting Minutes 
January 23, 2017 

 
Meeting called to order by Lorraine B. At 7:05 p.m. 

Announcements  

• Read by Lorraine.  Of interest, CQA is looking for volunteers for Quilt Canada to be held 
this year.  Lorraine has the bulletin if you are interested in any of the classes, challenges, 
etc. 

• The pattern for Lorraine’s January quilt block is available tonight. 

Treasurer’s report:  not available. 

Library:  some magazines & other items have come in. 

Membership:  37 members plus 2 guests present.  There are 8 January birthdays. 

E-blast:  nothing new. 

Workshop:   

• Feb 18th is the next Quilt till you wilt to be held at the Japanese Cultural Center.  Linda K 
will give an introduction to mesh work—please see Sandy M. if you are interested.  Cost 
will be donation only. 

• Sandy has started a new UFO group on Facebook.  Go to Quilting UFO group.  Many 
have signed up for this—from all over the world. 

Mystery Quilt:  the last set of instructions came out on Jan. 1st. 

Hospitality:  they need several members to sign up for goodies for the rest of the year, including 
one spot needed for the next meeting. 

Community Quilts:  We are doing well there.  Jeri has made several quilts from the blue blocks 
the members made last fall, & she would like us to do another 9-patch block, this time in red & 
white. 

Quilt-ins:  please check the web-page. 

Quilt show:   

• The committee met 2 weeks ago & plans are coming along.  Please check the web-page 
for any up-dates. 

• Many items came in tonight for the sales table, & several sets of place-mats are available 
to take home for quilting & binding.  Keep up the good work, ladies.                                                                                                  

• Marie presented the rules for the quilt challenge for the quilt show.  These will be sent 
out as they will be finalized after the meeting tonight. 
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Other News: 

• Joy talked about an upcoming workshop at Sorrento by Thomas Roach & Kathy Kinsella, 
also Catherine Nicholls.  The courses can be found on the Sorrento Center website—
www.sorrentocentrebc.  Joy could also give a further description of these courses.    

Coffee Break. 

Program: 

• Jeri B. Presented a very interesting trunk show of her quilts from beginning to present 
time.  It was very interesting to see how she has evolved over the years.  Thank-you Jeri 
for a very entertaining show. 

Show & tell, followed by adjournment at 8:45 p.m. 

Minutes taken by Bev Mc., acting secretary. 

   


